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Resignation Letter
of Sugeeth Jayaraj from the Board of Directors

Esteemed directors,
I hope this letter finds you well. As per the previously 
discussed plan, I wish to resign from the Board of 
Directors, and invariably, from my position of CIC of 
Project Troopers.
However, until the board holds a general election to 
find another director to fill my vacant seat and holds 
an internal election to determine the CIC of Project 
Troopers, I will remain as a caretaker director. The 
elections will/must be held immediately within 3 days. 
My caretaker period will end by 28th April, 2024. Within 
that period, I will also appoint additional admins to 
maintain the project, to constitute the election 
committee that will conduct future elections to the 
board after the start of the tenure of the 2nd CIC of 
Project Troopers.
Due to technical restraints (as I hold ownership of the 
account that owns the Jugzards Drive, GitHub and the 
GitBook repositories), I will still remain as an 
administrator of Project Troopers, whose sole function 
will be to perform ownership operations upon orders 
from the board. 
In this letter, I also emphasise the importance of 
maintaining the integrity of this non-profit project. I 
trust the board of directors to take the right decisions. I 
also request the board to complete the formulation of 
the rules of the Board that will continue it’s day to day 
decisions.
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I will continue to be a member of Project Troopers.
Thank you so much for your cooperation, esteemed 
directors. It was a pleasure working with all of you.

Yours sincerely,
Sugeeth Jayaraj S. A.

Office of the Collaborator In-Charge

Project Troopers

Digitally signed.
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